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ceiling complete

The plywood panels have all been
fitted to the ceiling, and work is

about to start on the floor.

One of the end walls has
also been insulated, and
the power connection is
now inside the building. 

A Major Donation! 
We are extremely grateful to

Wensleydale Rotary who made a
generous donation of £2000 to help

with setting up and equipping the shed
with essential tools and other items. 

A proportion of this money will be spent
on a range of cordless tools that are

unlikely to be donated directly. 

Other News.....Other News.....

The outer frame for
the floating floor is

also complete.

Top-soil anyone?
The soil heap is due for removal soon, so
this is the last call for anyone who would
like to take advantage of this free! offer.
Just give us a call to arrange collection.  



“People are usually
shocked when they

find out I’m not a very
good electrician!”

Our Nearest Shed Neighbours - Snape Shed 

Recently set up , but already
producing handmade goods, and
generating income from kindling
sales, and through refurbishing

items for their local community.   

Snape Shed is at the west end of the village, next to the allotments, and is open on  
Tuesdays and Fridays 2pm - 4pm.

 Tea drinking and chat are obviously compulsory.

In the next edition.........In the next edition.........
Stuff - please save something from the tip 

We have gradually accumulated a whole range of donated stuff that
won’t be of use in the shed, but will be of use to someone.

If you see anything you can use, just give us a call. Everything on offer
will be available for a suggested cash donation to support the shed. 

 

For further information about the
 Community Shed, please contact

 Leyburn Arts and Community Centre on
01969 624510 or email

admin@leyburnartscentre.com

Allen and John working hard on the Leyburn shed


